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Meeting #713 
 

CAPISTRANO BAY DISTRICT 

AGENDA REPORT 

February 25, 2025 

 

Old Business 

ITEM 10a 
 
 

New District General Counsel 
 
 

In last month’s Board meeting, action was taken to authorize the hiring of John Bakker of 
Redwood Public Law as new District General Counsel, pending a review by Director Misher of 
the proposed hourly rates in the engagement agreement. 
 
On February 20th, Director Misher confirmed with staff that he completed his review of hourly 
rates with the new attorney and directed Manager Russell to proceed with executing the 
engagement agreement with Redwood Public Law at Mr. Bakker’s agreed-upon hourly rate of 
$525 per hour. 
 

 

 


